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MEMORANDUM
	Ref.:
	AN 10/18.2


ADVANCE \d14
	To:
	Members, International Airways Volcano Watch Operations Group (IAVWOPSG)

	From:
	IAVWOPSG Secretary

	Subject:
	Follow-up of IAVWOPSG/3 Meeting Conclusions 

	Action:
	To note the information.



With regard to the follow-up of IAVWOPSG/3 conclusions, please note that all the letters to States and international organizations for which the Secretariat was responsible have been sent out.


With regard to the follow-up of IAVWOPSG Conclusion 3/3, your comments received in response to IAVWOPSG-Memo /26 have been incorporated in the amendment to the Manual on Volcanic Ash, Radioactive Material and Toxic Chemical Clouds (Doc 9691). which has been sent for internal editing by the Secretariat on 26 November 2007.



You will recall that Conclusion 3/18 tasked the Secretariat to prepare, in coordination with the VAACs, guidance related to the harmonization of the display of volcanic ash information specified by ICAO on the VAAC websites for inclusion in the Handbook on the International Airways Volcano Watch (IAVW) — Operational Procedures and Contact List (Doc 9766). In this regard, I am pleased to inform you that Grace Swanson has kindly volunteered to help the Secretariat and to take the lead in coordinating the proposed guidance with the VAACs. It may be expected that you will hear from Grace in the following days.



I am aware that most of you are currently working on the follow-up of the remaining conclusions, as required. To facilitate your work, the follow-up table related to the conclusions has been updated by the Secretariat.


Finally, on a personal note I would like to take advantage of this memorandum to thank all the members of the group for your valuable assistance to the Secretariat during 2007, and to wish you all  happy holidays.
	
	Best regards,

R. Romero




